
 

 
DATE:  March 5, 2018 
 
TO:  Margie C. Rose, City Manager 
 
THRU:  Keith Selman, Assistant City Manager 
  KeithSe@cctexas.com  
  361-826-3878 
 

FROM: Rudy Bentancourt, Director of Housing and Community Development 

RudyB@cctexas.com  
361-826-3021 

 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name    Title/Position  Department 

1. Rudy Bentancourt  Director   Housing and Community Dev. 
2.  
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 

Name    Title/Position  Organization 

1. Amy Granberry   Chief Executive Officer Charlie’s Place Recovery Center    
2. Paulette Kluge  Chief Executive Officer CC Convention & Visitors Bureau 
3.  
 
BACKGROUND : 
During the December 12, 2017 City Council meeting, City staff presented an update to the four 
homeless solutions recommendations originally presented by the Advisory Council on 
Homelessness, Mental Health, and Substance Abuse on October 17, 2017.  An updated was 
presented to City Council on November 7, 2017 as well.  City staff has created an on-going 
Action Plan to assist the Advisory Council in their recommendations.  The presentation will 
provide an brief status of three recommendations with more discussion on the Tiny Homes 
recommendation.   
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Homeless Recommendations Update 

Homelessness Recommendations Update 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of March 27, 2018 
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